
Please join us for a virtual screening of No Small Matter, the first feature documentary to 
explore the most overlooked, underestimated, and powerful force for change in America 

today: early childhood education. Through poignant stories and surprising humor, the film 
lays out the overwhelming evidence for the importance of the first five years, and reveals 

how our failure to act on that evidence has resulted in an everyday crisis for American 
families, and a slow-motion catastrophe for the country.


Following the film, we will have an engaging virtual discussion with Amy O’Leary.  

Ms. O’Leary is the Director of Early Education for All (EEA), a campaign of Strategies for 

Children, an advocacy group that works to ensure that Massachusetts invests the 
resources needed for all children to access high-quality early education programs.  


She is also currently on the NAEYC Governing Board.


September 24, 2020   
Available for Streaming All Day & Live Virtual Discussion 7pm on ZOOM 

  Please register at www.EarlyChildhoodPartners.com to receive the  
password-protected streaming and virtual discussion links. 

FREE FILM SCREENING AND VIRTUAL DISCUSSION WITH AMY O’LEARY 
Amy O’Leary is the Director of Early Education for All (EEA), a campaign of Strategies For Children.


This Film is presented by the Early Childhood Partners Advisory Council, and the

Coordinated Family and Community Engagement grant serving Hamilton, Wenham, Manchester, and Essex

This screening is funded by The Career Pathways grant at North Shore Community College and the regional Strong Start 
grant.  This event was made possible by support from Early Childhood Partners CFCE, the HWRSD, 


The Hamilton-Wenham Mother’s Club, Magical Beginnings Learning Tree, Magical Beginnings Essex Academy, and 

the Mass Audubon Ipswich River Nature Preschool.
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